Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/17/2025 4:34:00 PM
First name: Joan

Last name: Marchioro

Organization:

Title:

Comments: The Forest Service should not amend the Northwest Forest Plan as proposed. The Plan has been
working well to preserve old growth forests and protect water quality. Given the impacts of climate change, the
carbon capturing features of our forests are an important component of meeting the challenges presented.
Allowing the logging of the forest will contribute to further climate change and negatively impact the environment.
Do not make the proposed changes!



